
NEWS ALERT
16 February 2011
10:00

The Bureau of Meteorology has issued a Cyclone Warning for the Darwin region.

Darwin Airport is in complete shutdown and will remain closed until at least 1900 this evening.

As a consequence all Airnorth services for today 16 February from and to Darwin are cancelled.

Further updates will be provided on the Airnorth website www.airnorth.com.au as more 
information becomes available.
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